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Singaporeans Extradition Case

STATEMENT ON SINGAPORE COURT’S RULING

The United States welcomes the ruling by a Singapore court today in favor of the extradition of four 

Singaporeans who have been charged in the United States with violations of U.S. laws relating to fraud 

involving the unlawful export from the United States of military antennas and radio frequency modules.

We appreciate the close cooperation extended by law enforcement authorities of Singapore and the 

Singapore’s Attorney General’s Chamber in this matter. 

Upon learning of this ruling, U.S. Ambassador to Singapore, David Adelman, said, “This ruling reflects 

the strong spirit of cooperation between the United States and Singapore in combating transnational 

crime, including the illicit trade in arms and equipment that can pose significant threats to the United 

States and the international community. Once more we offer our appreciation to the Government of 

Singapore for their support with this case, and we look forward to our continuing close coordination on 

this case and on other important law enforcement issues.”


